
Speculation in the media about the multi-ethnic administration
boycotting their work

There has been speculation in the media that members of the multi-ethnic administration have been boycotting
their work in Brcko. As is only to be expected, all parties are taking some time to reflect on the Supplemental
Award but OHR has remained fully engaged with both the mayor and his officials in the past week. Ian McLeod, the
Acting Supervisor for Brcko and Mayor Borko Reljic would like to make clear that there is no such boycott and that
they expect everyone’s full engagement in the coming week.
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